
We have been dodging the rain showers this week at Burton Agnes but the down-
pours have not dampened our spirits and as always we have engaged in a very busy 
and productive week of learning.   

On Wednesday, all of the children in school took part in National Numeracy Day.  The 
purpose of the day is to put number at the front  of our minds and to help us all to 
understand just how important numbers are in our day to day lives.  Giving learning a 
purpose and reason as to why we do it will support our learners to learn and feel 
confident about their maths . 

Across the school a wide range of activities took place such as working out how much 
maths was involved in baking a bun ( and sharing them out!), making maths games, 
planning a party and sticking to a budget, creating maps using grid references and 
using shapes and compasses to create wall paper.  To find out more visit 

https://www.nationalnumeracy.org.uk/numeracyday/children 
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Diary Dates for 2020-2021 

 

Thursday 27th May  School closes for half Term 

Friday 28th May   Staff Training Day 

Monday 7th June   School opens 

Wednesday 7th July  Class 2 visit to Hornsea Museum 

Thursday 8th July   Class 4 Growing up talk 

Wednesday 14th July  Class 4 visit to Dalby Forest 

Thursday 15th July   Class 4 visit to Robin Hoods Bay 

Friday 23rd July   Leavers service TBC 

    End of Term 

Monday 6th September  Staff Training Day 

Tuesday 7th September  School opens 

Please make sure your child has 
their PE kit in school.  Thank you 

Class 3 Visit St Martin’s 
Church 
For the first time in a long time the children in 
Class 3 were able to go out on an educational 
visit this week.  The children were really excit-
ed to be able to visit St Martins Church in Bur-
ton Agnes to support their learning in RE.  We 
were very grateful that Rev’d Townend was 
able to join us and share his expert knowledge 
about the features of the church with our chil-
dren.  Educational visits out of school and visi-
tors to school really help to bring our learning 
alive.  Its great that we are beginning to re-
sume these once more. 

 

Driffield Show 2021 
We are very aware that many of you may wish to attend Driffield Show this year.  Driffield show is an important 
part of our school community.   This year the event will be running over two days, 21st and 22nd July,  to try and 
make the event a Covid 19 secure event. If you would like to attend with your child, they can take one day out of 
school and you must show proof of a purchased ticket. This information must be shared with the school office.  
The local authority has agreed that as this is part of the local promotion of Modern British Values an exception 
can be made and the absence can be authorised.  We are not able to do the same for the Yorkshire Show. As 
well as this information, a separate letter will be sent out with a reply slip. 

 

Don’t forget that school is 
closed on Friday 28th May 
as it is a staff training day 

Please do not park 
on the zig zags or use 

it to drop off your 
children.  Thank you 

Don’t forget that we are 
still required to wear face 

coverings on the play-
ground for the time  
being.  Thank you 


